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Objective 
To provide commercial health benefit plan partners a monthly standardized update about the latest 
developments in Family Connects Oregon. 
 
Status Update 
 

• In accordance with the state rules, the Reimbursement Advisory Committee is gearing up to 

determine Family Connects Oregon’s 2025-2027 commercial insurance carrier case rate! We 

will start recruiting for the Reimbursement Advisory Committee this summer with applicants 

being notified early fall. The 2025-2027 Reimbursement Advisory Committee meeting dates 

are: 

o Thursday, November 21st, 2024  

o Thursday, March 6th, 2025 

o Thursday, March 20th, 2025 

• Thank you all for submitting your data reports! We really appreciate the time it took to gather 

and report the data and we look forward to sharing out the results at a future commercial 

insurance carrier call! 

• Malheur County Health Department began offering home visits on April 1, 2024. 

• Polk and Lane counties anticipate they will begin offering home visits late 2024. 

• Oregon Health Authority is excited to announce the counties included in the 2024 FCO 

Cohort, where services will be available in mid-late 2025. 
o Multnomah County  
o Yamhill County  
o Douglas County 
o Curry and Coos County (South Coast Region) 

• Our next FCO Commercial Insurance Carrier call is Tuesday, May 21st at 1pm via Teams. We 

will be discussing the 2025-2027 Reimbursement Advisory Committee timeline. 
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For More Information: 
 
OHA Family Connects Oregon webpage:  
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/healthypeoplefamilies/babies/homevisiting/pages/family-connects-
oregon.aspx 
 
Send us your questions and feedback via the Family Connects Oregon Question and Feedback Form 
 
Contact us via email:  oregon.uohv@odhsoha.oregon.gov  
  

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/healthypeoplefamilies/babies/homevisiting/pages/family-connects-oregon.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/healthypeoplefamilies/babies/homevisiting/pages/family-connects-oregon.aspx
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/8b636884f9684a5bb7846b725de6511d
mailto:oregon.uohv@odhsoha.oregon.gov

